
This reception is offered in conjunction with the American Public Health Association Annual Conference in San 
Diego from October 25 – 29.  Even if you are not planning to aend the APHA Conference, we hope that you will 
join us for an evening of appetizers with faculty, your classmates and our current students.

Please RSVP by October 10, 2008 
By email: sphalumni@llu.edu
(Please include your degree and the year that you graduated)

By phone: (909) 558-8394

San Diego Marrio 
Hotel & Marina
San Diego Ballroom B
333 West Harbor Drive
San Diego, CA 92101

We look forward to seeing you:


